
 

PUBLIC NOTICE 

 

ATTENTION: 

RESIDENTS OF THE BOROUGH OF RED BANK 

 

The general public of the Borough of Red Bank is hereby notified that there is a vacancy on the Red Bank 

Regional High School Board of Education representing the Borough of Red Bank.  It is the intention of 

the Board of Education to fill this vacancy as soon as possible.  The appointment shall be through 

December 2022, after which point the seat will be filled through the election process. 

 

In accordance with New Jersey State Law, those persons interested in serving as a member of the Board 

of Education shall have the following qualifications: 

 

 A U.S. citizen 

 A resident of the Borough of Red Bank for at least one year 

 A registered voter in the district and not disqualified as a voter pursuant to NJSA 19:4-1 

 Must not hold office as mayor or membership in the municipal governing body 

 At least eighteen (18) years of age 

 Must be able to read and write 

 Not be directly/indirectly interested in any contract with or claim against the Board 

 Not have been convicted of a crime or offense as listed in NJSA 18A:12-1 

 

All interested individuals should submit a letter of application and a personal resume to the following, no 

later than 12:00 noon on Friday, October 15, 2021: 

     

Debra Pappagallo 

School Business Administrator/Board Secretary 

Red Bank Regional High School 

101 Ridge Road 

Little Silver, NJ  07739 

 

 

Debra Pappagallo 

School Business Administrator/Board Secretary 

September 17, 2021 


